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BURFORD TOWN COUNCIL 
 

 
January 2024 

 
Dear Residents and Friends, 

 
 

Town Council Playground Project 
 
 

 

Thank you for all for your continued support with our playground project.  

 

We are thrilled to let you know that construction of the new playground will begin on Monday 15th 

January. Thanks to the generosity of so many of you, we can also confirm that the project will include 

an access path, something we know was a big priority for a lot of local families. 

Please take extra care if you are on the recreation ground over the next few weeks as there may 

occasionally be vehicles around, and the ground might be a little muddier than usual. There will also 

probably be some days when the footpath from The Hill will have to be closed.  

We are allowing around ten weeks for construction. This is a rough guide as it is dependent upon the 

weather, and we also need to allow time for the turf to settle before the playground is open for use.  

In the meantime, the committee is planning the opening ceremony. We will let you know more as soon 

as we are able.  

 

With thanks again and kind regards 

 

 

Cllr Jo Rushton and the Playground Committee 

 
 


